





























2. ARSD 74:29:01:10: The department will begin drafting a summary document for the
permit application after we receive Simon Contractor’s response to this letter. We will
provide the summary document to Simon Contractors for review and comment at a later
date.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office.

Sincerely,

\S/

Eric Holm

Engineer I11

Minerals and Mining Program
Telephone: (605) 773-4201
FAX: (605) 773-5286

E-mail: eric.holm(@state.sd.us

cc: Mike Lee, Simon Contractors
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